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Dear Parents, 
 
As the road map out of Covid-19 restrictions is now beginning to be actioned, it has prompted us to consider the 
implications of this for school. We have now spent over a year having to adapt and change the way we do things 
and we do not want to hurry back to old routines and events at the cost of putting the whole community at risk.  
 
The current day to day organisation and safety measures will all remain in place for the rest of the term.  We will 
continue to keep all measures under review and keep you updated with any changes we make.  
 
The summer term is normally full of key dates and events. There are some of these that we have had to cancel 
completely but others that we are able to adapt so that they can still take place. We are aware that the roadmap 
hopes that all restrictions will end on 21st June, but in order to plan ahead and maintain the settled and 
purposeful atmosphere we have for children, we will not be changing our approach or published plans after this 
date.  
 
Respect Week – Monday 24th June to 28th June  
The theme of respect week will be ‘different on the outside’. The children will participate in a number of 
different activities to promote understanding, respect and tolerance whilst celebrating all our fabulous 
differences.  
 
Sports Day 
We will run a variety of sporting events throughout the final half term. Children will earn points for their houses. 
Watch out for photos on your child’s class page.  
 
Year 5/6 Performance  
Mrs Pearce has already started delivering a performing arts scheme of work to class 4, that will culminate in 
their end of year performance. Under the topic heading ‘Meet the Artists’ they are exploring L.S.Lowry and 
Frieda Kahlo and the musicians and performers from Manchester and Mexico. They will use these artists as 
inspiration to create dance, drama and art that they will share in their performance which will be made into a 
film.  
 
Leavers’ Service and Picnic – Friday 23rd July  
We will hold a leavers’ service for year 6 ONLY plus two adults each at 2.00 on our last day of term, Friday 23rd 
July. We hope that this can be hosted in church. This will be followed by a leavers’ family picnic. Parents provide 
the seating, food and drinks and we will give you the space to do so.  
 
Year 6 Secondary School Transition 



If your child is going to Toot Hill in September, they will be invited for a day there on either Monday 5th July or 
Tuesday 6th. This will be followed by an online parents’ information evening on Wednesday 7th July. We do not 
receive information from other secondary schools about transition events, as we are not a feeder school.  
 
In School Transition 
As a small school, ensuring children and teachers get to know each other a little before they form a new class in 
September is relatively easy as they cross paths on a regular basis. This year has been very different as bubbles 
have not mixed. Throughout the second half term we will plan opportunities for children to spend time with 
their new class teacher. However, they will not be able to mix with the other year group that they will be 
combined with as this would involve mixing bubbles.  
 
Reports 
End of year reports will be given out on Thursday 15th July  
 
I will continue to update the website with any changes or amendments.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Brown  
 
 
 
 
 


